
Certificate of Biostatistics 

28 January 2021 

 

To whom it may concern  

 

Title of Study：Ability of lactulose breath test results to accurately identify 

colorectal polyps through the measurement of small intestine bacterial 

overgrowth 

 

 This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application prepared for 

this study, and that in my opinion the statistical methods and techniques 

mentioned are appropriate for the research. 

   Please contact me if you have any queries. 

   Sincerely,  

      

   Statistician Department of Genetics, Washington University School of Medicine, 

Saint Louis, Missouri, United States 

E-mail: jyu@wustl.edu 


